
 

MEMO 
 

TO:   International Executive Council, Board, Staff & Local Presidents 

FROM:  International Administrative Committee 

RE:   New International Staff Announcement 

DATE:  December 4, 2017 

 

 

 

The TWU International staff continues to grow our internal capacity in order 

to meet the increased demand of our strategic campaigns and advanced worker 

organizing. 

 

We’re pleased to announce that long-time American Airlines mechanic, 

International Vice President and Local 591 President Gary Peterson will join the 

International Staff. In this position, Gary will be working in the Air Division 

on a number of different issues and projects. 

 

Gary brings with him decades of dedicated member service, bargaining 

experience, and deep knowledge of the airline industry. We are thrilled to 

welcome him aboard. 

 

Please join us in welcoming Gary to his new role. 


